
MOU Signed Between PSPS GCW Gandhinagar and GDC Bishnah College 

A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) was signed between Dr. S.P. Sarswat, Principal of 

PSPS GCW Gandhinagar, and Dr. Shallu Samyal, Principal of GDC Bishnah,on 21st 

February 2025. This marks the beginning of a significant collaboration aimed at enhancing 

educational opportunities for both institutions.The MOU was signed in the presence of 

Principal Dr.Archana Kaul  ,senior faculty member Dr. Vasudha Chaudhary, Associate 

Professor GDC Bishnah, and the IQAC coordinators from both institutions Dr. Yash Pal 

Sharma and Prof. Shrotika Rajput. 

The MOU outlines several key initiatives aimed at promoting academic excellence and 

professional development, including the exchange of teaching, learning, and educational 

programs for students from both colleges. Additionally, it includes organizing joint seminars, 

workshops, and conferences, with faculty members from each institution contributing their 

expertise to foster academic enrichment. 

This collaboration aims to cultivate a dynamic academic environment, broaden perspectives, 

and provide enhanced opportunities for both faculty and students alike. The MOU will remain 

in force for a period of two years, during which both institutions are committed to achieving 

the goals outlined in this agreement. 

Dr. S.P. Saraswat and Dr. Shallu Samyal expressed their strong commitment to the 

partnership and their dedication to working together for the betterment of students and 

faculty. 



 





 

 

 


